
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
Attention Seniors! The deadline to upload your senior photos is Nov. 19th. See the SMHS senior page 
for directions. Questions? Stop by room 625.  
 
The yearbook is on sale for a limited time only until November 5th for $75. Then the price will go up! So 
get your yearbook now online at jostens.com or at the business office.   
 
Celebrate your friendships with a Yearbook Recognition Ad! Go to Jostens.com SMHS and put to-
gether your favorite photos of your friends, family, and anyone you believe deserves a shot-out this 
year! Stop by rm. 625 with any questions.  
 
Do you like ice cream? Well, come support the Santa Maria High School Class of 2025 by purchasing 
an ice cream at Doc Bernstein's Ice Cream Lab TONIGHT from 6 to 9 pm! I scream, you scream, we all 
scream for ice cream! Don't forget TONIGHT from 6 to 9 - we appreciate your support!  
  

CLUB INFORMATION  
Attention students and staff!  Visit the administration office to see the colorful altars created by SMHS 
students from October 28-November 5. 
 
Key Club meeting, Friday at lunch in room 355.  All are welcome.  Come find out the many communi-
ty service opportunities available to you.  Also, please donate to our Frosty Winter campaign!  We are 
donating slightly used clothing to our local homeless shelter.  There are boxes in classrooms where you 
can place your donations or come to room 355 to donate.  
 
BSU will be meeting TODAY at lunch in Room 641.  We will be discussing Regional conference and  
new community service opportunities. 
 

Las Comadres will be meeting this Friday during Lunch in Room 235. New members are welcome.   

Spanish Honor Society members,  please join us today during lunch.  We will have a special guest 
speaker who will talk about his life after High School and college experience. ¡No falten los espera-
mos!  

 

Attention Alpine Club Students attending the trip this weekend:  Remember to set your clocks back 1 
hour this Saturday night, pack all required items for our day hiking trip, and meet out at the Stowell 
Rd. drop off zone no later than 8:20 a.m. this Sunday for our trip to Pismo Preserve.   

 

 



 


